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From: cami@sccar.org
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:17 AM
To: Contact Council
Cc: Matthew@sccar.org
Subject: March 9th Public Hearing
Attachments: Letter to Snohomish CC 3.9.22.pdf

CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments. 
Hi, 

Attached is a letter we would like to submit for public comment regarding the public hearing on March 9th, 
specifically regarding Ordinance 22-006. 

Thanks! 

C A M I   G R A Y 
Director of Government & Public Affairs 
Snohomish County-Camano Association of REALTORS® 
Email: cami@sccar.org | Office: (425) 339-1388 
Pronouns: She | Her 

The information contained in this e-mail communication and any attached documentation may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure and is 
intended only for the use of the designated recipient(s). It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized person. The use, distribution, transmittal or 
re-transmittal by an unintended recipient of this communication is strictly prohibited without our express approval in writing or by e-mail. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this e-mail, please delete it from your system without copying it and notify the above sender so that our e-mail address may be corrected. Receipt by anyone 
other than the intended recipient is not a waiver of any attorney-client or work product privilege. 
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